OPTIMIST INTERNATIONAL

ST. CHARLES OPTIMIST CLUB

OPTIMISTS— BRINGING OUT THE BEST IN KIDS

Volume 12 Issue 10

0 July 2012

CLUB OFFICERS

President Fred McGinley
636 949-3716
President-Elect Mike Ebert
636 936-8066
Vice-President Mark Cook
636 724-4737
Secretary Paul Hauser
636 946-8280
Treasurer David Borgmeyer
636 723-0275
Past-President Gerry Prinster

BOARD MEMBERS

314 973-2928

(Two-year Term)
Jean Kent 636 946-1331
Dale Westby 636 724-7693
Roger Deppe 636 723-1937
(One-year Term)
Lynne Little 636 328-5490
Ralph Sundemeier 636 724-5266
Joan Wagner 636 946-4484

EASTERN DISTRICT OFFICERS

Governor
Sheryl Nappier
snappier@aaortho.org
^^^
Secretary-Treasurer

Carl Westenbarger
cwestenbarger@att.net

Governor-Elect
Larry Ream
lwream@hotmail.com

Lt. Governor, Zone 7
Gary Rieth
garyrieth@sbcglobal.net

Editor - Roger Deppe 636 723-1937 arogerd@sbcglobal.net Asst. Editor Jean Kent 636 946-1331 jeanietravel@charter.net

PIO'S CLOSED TWO WEEKS IN

JULY

We will not have noon meetings on July 3rd July 10th



IT WAS A GREAT DAY TO BE FISHING

Thanks to the great weather and the help of many people, the Fishing Derby provided a wonderful day for our friends from Community Living. Optimists who volunteered were: David Borgmeyer, Jackie Borgmeyer, Clark Cilek, Mark Cook, Paul Hauser, Lynne Little, Jean Kent, Lourdes Kroll, Fred McGinley, Gerry Prinster, Rick Pundmann, Helen Reiling, Shelly Reuther, Marion Schmidt, Dale Westby. Friends of Optimists who helped were: Bill Bixler, Jodi Cook, Lori McGinley, Larry Kraft, Ted Kroll, Karen Overschmidt, Rick Potts. Thanks to Bass Pro Shops for donating the bait.

We are truly a "Friend of Youth" to all ages!

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE...



JUNE COOKOUT REPORT

I would like to thank all of the volunteers for their hard work. The cook-outs are a great way to be seen in our community. Many good reports on our efforts. Workers: Dave Borgmeyer, Dulcie Coulliard, Mark Cook, Roger Deppe, Jean Kent, Fred McGinley, Rick Pundmann, Marion Schmidt, Ralph Sundermeier. Thanks, Mark

OPTIMISTIC HOUR - July 10th - 6-8 p.m. BIG-A's on Main Street Back Room Reserved

GOLF TOURNAMENT

Golf committee would like to thank all those who helped make this year's tournament a big success. Members assisting were Dave Borgmeyer, Clark Cilek, Jean Kent, Gerri Kloeppel, Joe Kloeppel, Fred McGinley, Hugh Orr, Gerry Prinster, Bob Scott, Clara Scott. Sixty-six players and 18 hole sponsors helped to turn a profit. Exit interviews indicated that the players were pleased and enjoyed the day and the great food.

FOURTH OF JULY FLOAT

The club will enter a float in the July 4th parade again this year. Mark and Jodi Cook will be hosting a "Let's Build it Together" party at their home on July 3rd. at 5:30 p.m.. If you plan to participate in the parade let Mark Cook know.

Thanks to Jean Kent for proof reading the Newsletter each month. What a good eye!

DOCUMENTATION PROJECT

Fred is attempting to get our procedures recorded and organized to help officers and chairpersons carry out their responsibilities. "Past experience is a good teacher." If you serve as an event/activity chairperson or have served in the past, please send any procedural documentation to Fred.

FRIEND OF YOUTH

OPTIMIST CLUB WEBSITE: http://scoptimists.weebly.com/

BIRTHDAYS

Missy Palitzsch 7/2 Joan Wagner 7/3 Bob Avery 7/10 Ernie Dempsey 7/12

ANNIVERSARIES

Tina/Scott Queen 7/6 Bob/Clara Scott 7/14 Matt/Melissa Lenger 7/23 Ed/Pam Gettemeier 7/26 Jeff/Julie Marion 7/28

NOON MEETINGS

Tuesday 3

Pio's closed - No meeting
Tuesday 10
Pio's closed - No meeting

Tuesday 17 John Greifzu

County Road Projects

Tuesday 24

Jack Zerr
Local Author
Board Meeting 1:00 p.m.

Tuesday 31

Courtney Oakley
River City Rascals
EVENTS

EVENIS

JULY
Float Decoration 7/3

at Mark and Jodi Cook's garage 4th of July Parade 7/4 Optimistic Hour 7/10 SC County Fair 7/26

* * * AUGUST

Healthy Living Fair 8/7
Festival - 8/17-19

SEPTEMBER

Cookout 9/15
Installation Banquet

